
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Cindy Ledbetter <CindyLedbetter@scsenate.gov>

Date: 4/21/2015 9:49:25 AM
Subject: RE: Dr. Paul Horton - Order of the Palmetto

Cindy,
This nomination packet is going through the committee now. I hope to have this to the Chairman ASAP. 
I should know more details this afternoon.
Thank you, 
Katherine

From: Cindy Ledbetter [mailto:CindyLedbetter@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 9:32 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Dr. Paul Horton - Order of the Palmetto

Morning Katherine,

Senator Martin asked me to follow up on an application package that was submitted on March 26th for Dr. Paul Horton. I've called 
Haley Mottel twice since last Thursday afternoon and left her a couple of messages and also sent her an email, but I haven't heard 
anything from her. If you could check on the status for Senator Martin he would be very appreciative. The event date is April 25th. 
Senator Martin is hopeful that Dr. Horton will qualify for the Palmetto award but he will understand if the Governor does not think he 
qualifies. If that is the case he hopes Dr. Horton will be awarded the Silver Crescent.

Thanks so much for checking on the application!
Cindy

Cindy Ledbetter
Office of Senator Larry A. Martin
Senate Judiciary Committee
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, SC 29202
(803) 212-6610
(803) 212-6600 Fax
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